
 

 

 

May 7, 2020 
 
Jessica Chapman 
Sunrise HiTek Store 
5915 N. Northwest Highway 
Chicago, IL  60631 
 
Dear Jessica, 
 
On behalf of the staff and individuals served at Open Sky Community Services, thank you so 
much for the generous donation of 25 face shields from the HiTek Corporation, which we 
received on May 1, 2020.  
 
Our agency served disabled individuals in group residential home settings. Your donation came 

just in time for us to get our first isolation site up and running as the need presented, with beds 

and linens and Personal Protection Equipment, staffing and food.   

 

Everyone at Open Sky is giving their utmost effort in this unprecedented crisis to continue to 

support the individuals we serve with the high level of care we have always provided. The 

donation from the Hitek Corporation will help us to do so. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Kenneth J. Bates 
President and CEO 
 

    

Please note that Open Sky Community Services is a DBA for Alternatives Unlimited, Inc.  and The Bridge of 

Central Massachusetts, which are tax-exempt non-profit 501(C) 3 organizations. 

No goods or services were received by the donor in exchange for this gift. 


